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About the Cover: This Sunday’s cover features a Tree of Life 

adorned in fall colors, symbolizing both the beauty and transi-
ence of life’s seasons. In honor of Remembrance Sunday, the 

names of five beloved members of North Goshen who have 

passed away this past year are nestled within the branches. 

May this image serve as a reminder of our deep connections and the last-

ing impact of their lives in our community. 

We invite other artists of all ages in the congregation to share their crea-

tivity! If you’re inspired to contribute your own artwork for future bulletin 
covers, please reach out to Becky or Belen. Let’s continue to celebrate 

hope through art! 

 

               Attendance: October 27 — 53 



  

North Goshen Mennonite Church 

Remembrance Sunday  
November 3, 2024 

 

Remembrance Sunday invites us to gather as a communi-
ty, honoring and celebrating the lives of those who have 
gone before us, holding their memories close and lifting 
them up in the light of God’s love.  

 

Gathering Song          Erica U. & Todd H. 

 Tú estás aquí                                                   VT 067 

Welcome & Announcements                                    Becky H. 

Call to Worship 

Songs  of Remembrance and Hope 

 Lead Me, Guide Me     VT 601 

 When Peace Like a River     VT 617 

Celebration of Reyna Paz Perez’s Life 

 All are invited to share memories, honoring her spirit  
 and  the love she brought to those around her.  

Scripture Reading:   Romans 8:38-39 

Reflection In the Shelter of Memory            Becky H.  

Time of Remembrance 

 You are invited to come forward to light a candle,  
 write a name on the slip of paper in your bulletin,  
 or quietly hold in your heart those you wish to  
 remember on this day. 

 

Song of Comfort   

 Nothing Is Lost on the Breath of God                 VT 653 

Offering   O Healing River                                       VT 706 

Sharing Time  

Congregational Prayer 

Blessing & Song   Precious Lord, Take My Hand       VT 297 

 

______________________________________ 
 
Today: 
9:00 AM Sunday School 
9:45 AM Koinonia Kafé 
10:15 Worship 
 
Today’s Volunteers: 

Daisy G.L., Bonnie C.,  & Jenny G.
Deena B., Alan L., Kristina B.M. 

Music Team: Erica U. Todd H., Erika B., Josh H.

 

This Week 
Tue., 9:00 AM Women’s Bible Study @ Greencroft 
Wed., 6:30 PM Youth Group @ Erin’s 
Wed., 6:30 PM  Bilingual Group @ Martin’s 
 

Next Sunday: 
Scripture: 1 Corinthians 12:4-7 
Theme: Gathering the Harvest: Celebrating Our Gifts  
Worship Leader: Deena B.  Song Leader: Todd H. 
Children’s Church: Joan U., Bonnie C., & Kristina B.M. 
Nursery: Belen R., Jeff U., & Jenny G. 



  

Upcoming Events 

• Election Prayer Vigil:  Silverwood Mennonite Church invites us 
to join them for the final prayer gathering on Election Day, this 
Tuesday evening November 5. The vigil is being held in the sanc-
tuary from 7:00—8:00 pm. All are welcome to attend as we seek 
spiritual guidance during this election season.  

• Election Day Communion: For those who prefer to stay home 
on Election Day, join us for a virtual communion service on Tues-
day, November 5, at 7 p.m. We’ll gather online to reaffirm our 
commitment to Christ, sharing in the bread and cup as a re-
minder of our unity beyond politics. Bring your own bread and 
juice (or substitutes) for communion. To receive the Zoom link, 
please contact Becky Helmuth. All are welcome. 

• Mennonite Men is offering a men's retreat for men ages roughly 
25-55 on Fri and Sat Nov 8-9 at The Hermitage.  This retreat will 
be led by Jon Zirkle and will run Friday evening through 4pm on 
Saturday.  See details and register at www.mennonitemen.org. 

• The Goshen Community Chorale (including Erika Byler) will 
present their fall concert on November 9 at 7:00 pm at Sauder 
Hall on the Goshen College campus. The theme is "Tend These 
Fires," with the music of Alice Parker, Bobby McFerrin, and Ran-
dall Thompson. Admission is free; donations are welcomed. 

• Mennonite Arts Weekend is February 7-9, 2025, in Cincinnati, 
Ohio! This year’s theme, Engaging in the Mysteries of the Crea-
tor, celebrates the creativity of Anabaptist Mennonite artists. The 
weekend includes workshops and presentations starting Friday 
evening and wrapping up with Sunday worship. There will also 
be children’s activities, a nursery, and meals on Saturday. Regis-
ter early to secure a spot in limited workshops! For more details 
on presenters, registration, and lodging, visit https://
mennoniteartsweekend.org. 
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• Just Peace Pilgrimage February 18-25, 2025, Indiana Michigan 
Mennonite Conference is partnering with Mennonite Mission 
Network to provide an opportunity for growing intercultural ca-
pacity and racial justice by offering a United States Civil Rights 
Tour. Cost is $300 plus travel to/from Tennessee/Georgia. Please 
consider if you’d like to be a part of this and reach out the con-
ference office before November 13. A poster with more infor-
mation is on the church office bulletin board. 

• Follow Jesus ‘25 Mennonite Church USA convention will take 
place July 8-12, 2025, at Koury Convention Center, in Greensbo-
ro, North Carolina.  Read more about next summer’s convention 
on the MCUSA website. 

Announcements 

• Thank you to North Goshen from AMBS: On behalf of the Fac-
ulty, Staff, and Students at AMBS; thank you for your financial 
support this year, as well as other ways you show your love and 
care for the seminary community.  Thank you for welcoming 
our students into your fellowship.  Thank you for caring for our 
employees.  Thank you for being part of our home-town net-
work of support.  Randy Detweiler, Development Associate. 

• Seeds of Hope: Next Sunday, we will continue our Seeds of 
Hope series with “Gathering the Harvest: Celebrating Commu-
nity Gifts.” We'll explore the richness of our shared gifts as a con-
gregation, celebrating how each unique contribution nurtures 
our community and draws us closer to God’s vision for renewal 
and joy. 

• Church Doors: If you're among the last to leave the church 
building, please check that all lights are off and the doors are 
securely locked. Your attention to this helps keep our space safe 
and energy efficient. 
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